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Dear Earth, 
 
Thank for all the clean water you’ve given us and all of the beautiful plants we have. We are 
so grateful for all the delicious food we are able to grow here. Thank you for the lovely 
mountains, blue lakes and rivers. We are also very pleased for the golden beaches and rocky 
cliffs. We are most thankful for the clean oxygen. I enjoy going on holidays, playing and 
climbing rocks at beaches, I also enjoy breathing in fresh air going on walks in beautiful 
gardens. Some of my favourite walks are long walks at valleys. 
 
 
I’m writing to you to say I am sorry for all bad things that has happened like pollution, 
deforestation, landfill, poaching your exotic animals and especially global warming which is 
destroying the habitats of poor defenceless polar bears. 
 
To try to stop all these disastrous things from happening, I’m going to check where the food 
comes from and I will stop buying products that contain palm oil. When I shop I will take my 
own reusable bags. I will use a lot less plastic and recycle more. I am looking after my 
garden well, feeding the birds and I have started making my own compost. I am going to 
grow my own food as well. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Noah 

 


